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Four Animal Control Officers 
Appointed 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 29, Seskéha/August 2024) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that four (4) Animal 
Control Officers were appointed at a duly convened Council Meeting 
on Monday, August 26, 2024. The appointments were approved 
unanimously. 
 
The following individuals are now Animal Control Officers pursuant to 
the new Kahnawà:ke Animal Control Law (the Law) empowered to 
enforce the provisions of the Law: 
 

• Brandi Rice - Supervisor Animal Control Officer 
• Deidra Whyte - Assistant Animal Control Officer 
• Kahnhensentha Delaronde - Animal Control Officer 
• Sean Jacobs - On-Call Animal Control Officer  

 
The Animal Control Officers are required to adequately enforce the 
Law. The Officers will remain in place until the Regulations are 
approved under the Community Decision Making & Review Process. 
 
The previous Kahnawà:ke Animal Control Law, K.R.L. c., A-2, was 
recently repealed and replaced on June 10, 2024, through 
MCR#2/2024-2025. 

 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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